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English…This week in English we have 

been writing a recount of our Mad Science 

Workshop. We thought about how we 

could build on what we already know 

about writing a recount and make our 

writing even better from before. The 

children have thought of different time 

conjunctions to use as well as thinking 

about how each part made us feel.  

Phonics 

Our Sounds this week were: oe, au, ey 

Our Words this week were: children, here, Mrs, I’m, are 

 

Spellings and words for next week: house, will, what, too, they 

 

Dates 

 

28th March- Jade class café at 2pm 

30th March- Emerald class café at 2pm  

1st April- Last Day and Easter Hat Parade 

20th April- Back to School  

3rd May- Parents phonics and reading 

workshop at 2:15pm 

4th May- Class Photos 

16th May- Emerald Class Café  

18th May- Jade Class Café 

20th May- Premier Enrichment Day (come into 

school in PE kit.  
 

Maths… In Maths this week we have been 

learning all about positional language. We started 

by learning our left and right, we use our L in our 

left hand to help us with this. We then used our 

vocabulary to help us with some map work and 

guide objects around the map to get to their 

treasure. We then moved this learning onto 

learning about turns and how we can do a half 

turn, full turn or even a three quarter turn. Again, 

the children used this knowledge to help them find 

out if the questions were true or false and if the 

objects had been turned successfully.   

  

Class Cafe 
Next week both year 1 classes have got 

their class cafes. This is a chance for you to 

come into school and find out about our 

learning and enjoy taking part in some 

activities we have set out.  

Please could you bring in any recycling from 

home (egg boxes, cereal boxes, toilet tubes, 

tin foil etc) ready for our Class Café. We will 

also have some refreshments out for you to 

enjoy   

 

Jade Class Café- Monday 28th March 

 

Emerald Class Café- Wednesday 30th March    

Computing… In Computing this week we have linked it with our learning in Maths. We have been 

looking at algorithms and how to input an algorithm when using the Beebots but also learning how to 

debug the programme if it goes wrong. We also used the Beebot app on the iPads to input some 

algorithms to get the Beebot to the flower successfully.   

 


